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Dear family, 

 

This Sunday, we will be doing our next membership class. This is an exciting and interactive presentation 

that we have developed with a lot of thought and prayer as a defining way for present and future guests to 

become committed members of our church family and have a clear pathway to spiritual maturity. 

 

This class addresses many questions, such as "What is the purpose of a church?", "Why is it valuable for 

me to be a part of a church family?", "What does it mean to be a member of this church?" and much more. 

 

We are excited to welcome anyone that wants to attend, including long-time members. If you are new to 

our community, you will need to have attended the "Who Are We?" presentation and gone through the 

basic overview of the Divine Principle before attending this presentation. We will do it again in the near 

future if you are not able to attend this one. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Mike 

 


